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PETER MAGGIORE
GARYE. JOHNSON wWWww.nmenv.state.nm. us SECRETARY
GOVERNOR
CERTIFIED MAIL
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED
December 7, 2001
Michael Zamorski Robert J. Eagan
Area Manager Vice President, Division 6000
Kirtland Area Office Sandia National Laboratories
U.S. Department of Energy P.O. Box 5800, MS 0724

P.O. Box 5400, MS 0184 Albuquerque, NM 87185
Albuquerque, NM 87185-5400 ‘

RE: REQUEST FOR SUPPLEMENTAL INFORMATION: RCRA CLOSURE REPORT
FOR THE SNL/NM INTERIM STORAGE SITE; SUBMITTAL DATED
AUGUST 2001
SANDIA NATIONAL LABORATORIES
EPA ID# NM5890110518-1
HWB-SNL-00-004

Dear Mr. Zamorski and Mr. Eagan:

The Permits Management Program of the New Mexico Environment Department’s (NMED)
Hazardous Waste Bureau (HWB) has reviewed the subject document. HWB personnel cannot
adequately evaluate documents that are without properly constructed location maps and data
tables. The NMED HWB requires that all sample data to be presented in summary tables (it is not
necessary to include laboratory reports). Summary tables should include all sample identification
numbers, analytical methods, approved background levels, units of measurement, sample depths,
all analytes, results, detection limits and data qualifiers. All parameters should be included in the
table even if there are no detections; please note that the HWB considers “T’ coded analytical
results to be “detections”. Field and laboratory quality assurance and quality control (QA/QC)
results including failures and data affected must also be discussed within the document. HWB
suggests that Sandia Waste Management personnel consult with Sandia Environmental Restoration
Project personnel on how to construct acceptable data tables.
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Please respond to this Request for Supplemental Information (RSI) within 45 days of receipt of
this letter. Should you have any questions regarding this RSI or if you would like to discuss the
comments prior to your response, please contact William McDonald at (505) 284-5409.

Sincerely,

William P. Moats
Project Leader, SNL/KAFB
Permits Management Program
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cc: J. Bearzi, NMED HWB
P. Allen, NMED HWB
R. Kennett, NMED DOE OB
F. Nimick, SNL, MS 1087
G. Laskar, DOE KAO
J. Estrada, DOE KAO
D. Neleigh, EPA
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